
Works Notice 

  

June 2025 

Hutton Road precinct, Aspley 
Local Area Traffic Management 
Start of construction

What works are coming up? 

We are pleased to advise works will start soon 
for the Hutton Road precinct project in Aspley, as 
part of our Local Area Traffic Management 
(LATM) program. 

When will this work take place? 

Start Mid-June 2025 

Finish Early July, weather and site 
conditions permitting 

Time and 
day 

7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday 

 
What does this work include? 

As part of these works, we will install: 

• 4 speed platforms along Hutton Road 
• a pedestrian splitter island on Hutton 

Road at Ellerdale Street 
• painted threshold treatments on Hutton 

Road at Zillmere Road, and on Navua 
Avenue and Wilmah Street at Robinson 
Road West 

• associated line marking, including yellow 
‘No Stopping’ lines. 

On-street parking will not be permitted where 
yellow ‘No Stopping’ lines are in place to ensure 
safe sightlines and appropriate visibility at 
crossing points and intersections, and to ensure 
lanes are wide enough for traffic to safely pass.   

Please see the project plan on the next page 
for more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

Why is this work happening?  

The improvements for the Hutton Road precinct 
were supported by the community in 2020 and 
will help to address concerns about the safety of 
people walking, riding and driving by:  

• discouraging non-local traffic 
• reducing speeding and corner cutting 
• providing safer and more accessible 

pedestrian crossing points 
• increasing sightlines and visibility.  

This project is part of our LATM program which 
delivers improvements across Brisbane’s local 
road precincts and suburbs to ensure safer and 
slower roads.  
 
What does this mean for me? 

If you live in or are travelling through the area, 
you may notice: 

• increased noise, dust, vibration and 
vehicles 

• changed traffic conditions, including 
footpath and lane closures, and reduced 
speed limits 

• traffic controllers and signage onsite.  

On-street parking within the works area will 
not be available during construction.  

We would like to thank you for your patience 
while these important works are undertaken.   
 
Contact us  

To find out more about this project, you can 
contact us by: 

3178 5413 (business hours) 
 3403 8888 (24 hours) 

 

cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au 
Visit brisbane.qld.gov.au and search 
‘Hutton Road precinct Local Area 

 Traffic Management - Aspley’ 
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